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LETTER DATED 23 bfmc~ 1977 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE 
OF EGYPT TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT 

OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

With reference to my telephone conversation on 22 March requesting a meeting 
of the Security Council on 25 March, I would like, upon instructions from my 
Government9 to confirm my request to hold a meeting on the above-mentioned date to 
discuss the situation in the Middle East, in the light of the report of the 
Secretary-General. 

(Signed) A. Esmat Abdel MEGUID 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 


